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From the Principal’s Desk 

604 North Sixth Avenue 
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The Cardinal Connection 

Fostering Disciples of 

Christ through Catholic 

Faith, Service, and  

Academics. 

Dear Parents, 

  

What does the season of Lent mean to your family? Is it a time for giving up and 

going without or can it have a more positive aspect? Perhaps it could be a giving 
and forgiving time. Jesus gave the gift of himself. What can we give during these 40 

days? We can give our time to someone who may be lonely or ill, we can continue 

to support our friends in Ukraine and we can serve our local community in a  
variety of ways too. We can put money into our Lenten mite boxes to share with 

those in need. Lent is a time of prayer, sacrifice, and almsgiving. There are many 

ways that we can practice these fundamental aspects of the Lenten season. 

Our children learn more from what we do than what we say. We can model for 

them what it means to be in the liturgical season of Lent. 

  

Have a Happy Lent. 

  

Blessings, 

Mrs. Vechinski 
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Principal’s Bits ‘n Pieces 

Lent 
We are about a week into the liturgical season of 
Lent now. We will continue to learn more about 
the season of Lent in our classrooms as we 
focus on prayer, almsgiving and sacrifice. 
Students are being reminded of their Lenten mite 
boxes and are encouraged to give something up 
or do small jobs around the house in order to put 
their monetary offerings into their boxes. 
 
Registration 
Our on-line registration for next school year is 
open and active. You may register on-line 
through Skyward on our Newman Catholic 
School website. Many of you have registered 
your children for next year, and we appreciate 
your promptness in doing so. We are happy that 
you have chosen Newman Catholic Schools for 
your child’s faith formation and academic 
learning. If you have not registered yet, please 
consider doing so soon. If you know of any new 
families that are interested in registering, please 
refer them to our school office or our central 
office location. If we can help with anything, 
including tuition assistance, please don’t hesitate 
to call or come by the office or contact Jacci at 
our district office location at 715-845-5735. 
 
Home & School Association 
We are always looking for more help in planning 
and running our events. Please let Andrea 
Hebert know if you are interested in learning 
more about what we can do together.  Our next 
event is April 20, it is our Spring Fling that will be 
held from 5:30-7:00 at St. Anne’s in the gym. 
Don’t forget to check out Sock Religious, our 
current fundraiser that goes through March 1. 
There are some neat things that make great 
gifts! 
 
Safety Drill 
We continue to practice our fire drills, tornado 
drills and safety drills. 
  
No School/Spring Break 
There will be no school on March 10 and the 
week of March 20. 
  
Snow Days 
Just a note about the weather-we have used the 
days we had built into the calendar as snow 
days. As I write this, if we have another one we 
plan to adjust our minutes within the school 

day to make up the time. It will not affect the start 
and end time of the day, but a few minutes of 
recess and/or the lunch period. 
 
School Days 
There is no doubt that attendance in school has a 
direct effect on student learning and that routine 
and habits are important for all of us. We love to 
spend our days helping your children learn and 
grow. Please know that we feel it is most important 
for them to be in school if at all possible. It is also 
important that your children be in their seats ready 
to go by the 7:55 bell each day. Sometimes they 
may be in the school or even in the classroom, but 
if they are not settled in their seats at the time of 
that bell they will be marked tardy. 
  
Vision and Hearing 
Vision and hearing screenings will be held here on 
March 8 & 9. If you do not want your child to be 
screened by the Marathon County Special 
Education Screening Coordinator please send a 
note declining this opportunity. They will follow up 
with you if need be. Please make sure your student 
has their glasses in school, especially on the 
screening days. Thank you. 
 
Pick up and Drop Off Procedure 
When our students come to school in the morning, 
they are to be dropped off and proceed to the 
playground area. They will then line up with their 
classmates and enter the building just after the bell 
at 7:45. We have noticed that there are many cars 
coming into the Circle Drive at 7:50 or so. Vehicles 
are getting backed up on both Bridge Street and in 
the Circle Drive and students don’t have enough 
time to get in place and lined up. You may want to 
check out the west side drop off area that doesn’t 
seem to be as busy and perhaps arriving five 
minutes earlier would be helpful for your family. 
And always remember to pull all the way up into 
the drop off area at the beginning of the day as 
well as at pick up time. On the west side after 
school too; please pull up and keep the line 
moving. Traffic is backed up onto Bridge Street 
after school. If your student takes a while to come 
out, don’t feel like you have to be there right at 
2:45. We are there for fifteen minutes with them so 
you can take your time. Thank you. 
 
End of Third Quarter 
The end of the quarter is March 17 and report 
cards will come home on March 31. 
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Autumn Clermont: aclermont@newmancatholicschools.com
St. Anne (715) 845-5754 and St. Mark (715) 359-9662

Careers

Career Awareness Starts in Kindergarten
There is often a misconception that college and career 
readiness is something that should happen at the secondary 
level. But like any area of development, social emotional or 
career, it is sequential and builds over time. We don't expect 
students to arrive at high school and take algebra without 
prior math courses. Similarly, we can't expect student's to 
choose a career path without prior exposure and skill 
development. To properly prepare, students need access to 
quality elementary career and social emotional curriculum 
consistently delivered through a comprehensive school 
counseling program. A program that teaches social emotional 
development, exposes students to careers and links them to 
skills and academics courses, practices and models self-
regulation, and hones the communication skills needed to 
become productive citizens. A well balanced program also 
supports families and students by guiding them through 
transitions, providing tips and assistance for academic 
success, and meeting their physical needs to remove barriers 
standing in the way of graduation.

Students in elementary school love career exploration. Their 
natural curiosity, imagination and sense of adventure work 
hand in hand with investigating the world of work, allowing 
elementary school counselors the ability to make career and 
college exploration, along with social emotional learning, fun 
and exciting.
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Walking to and from the school during the winter requires special attention to avoid 
slipping and falling.  We pride ourselves in the fact that snow is removed in a timely 
manner and sidewalks and entrances are monitored and maintained throughout the 
day.  Our playground and parking lots are plowed before school starts for the day. 
With all this being said, these areas may still be slippery. We ask that you be aware 
of conditions and please be careful!  

It’s March! The Kindergarteners continue to learn about keeping the steady beat and also learn about   
melody. We’ll experiment with the sounds of our voices too, and find out that they can produce different 

tone colors by way of some fun songs! 

 
The First and Second graders are learning all about melody. They use the Orff instruments to accompany 

themselves while they sing. They play simple ostinato patterns and scales. We practice recognition of   

quarter notes, quarter rests, and eighth notes, and beat out the patterns on drums! 

 
The Third Graders take a look at time signatures this month. We learn two catchy Irish songs, each with a 

different signature, to show the students 2/4 and ¾ meters. 

 
The Fourth and Fifth Graders continue to learn to play the recorders in the month of March. Currently, 

we’re working on our fifth song, and have learned to play four different notes. Practicing every day for a 

short amount of time is the best way to ensure success! 

Music News  
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Computer Lab News 

 It is amazing to see how the Kindergarten students have grown in their computer skills from the           

beginning of the school year. Whether keyboarding or navigating the KidPix software, they know exactly 

what to do! We are now using this knowledge to create fun little projects!  
Our first graders are making great progress on their Animal riddle books and have been very creative with 

their ideas! They have shown tremendous growth in their KidPix and Microsoft Word skills throughout 

the creation of this project! Students in second and third grade are working on their KidPix slideshows 

and will then share their creations with their classmates.  They will then begin working on projects using 

the Kidspiration software. 

The fourth graders are doing a fantastic job with their “All About Me” PowerPoints and are looking  
forward to presenting their projects to the class! It has been so much fun learning about their interests 

and experiences.   

Our fifth graders are working hard to complete their candy PowerPoints. They have been extremely  

creative with this project and will soon share them with their classmates!  

 

 

Art News   
Hello families! This month in art we are starting to create spring time art.  Kindergarten will be   working 
on caterpillar flower gardens as we continue to practice drawing and cutting basic shapes, as well as the 
use and cleanup of painting tools.  1st grade is creating Rainbow Umbrella pictures. This will help us    
remember our ROYGBIV order of colors, as well as proportion as we draw scene. 2nd grade will be       
creating porcupine and blossom scenes.  These adorable prickly creatures and the blooms around them 
in the forest will be presented with a variety of art mediums.  3rd grade will be  practicing their stitching 
and painting on burlap, as we create our own vegetable gardens and  depict the above ground and    
below ground growth of these beautiful veggies.  4th grade is creating a tulip  garden using multiple        
media.  This will be presented in a pop-art style, inspired by the artist Romero Britto.  5th Grade will be 
painting a whimsical spring flower field landscape.  We will be using tints and shades to create vibrant 
colors in our landscapes. Pictures of spring flowers will be our inspiration.  I can’t wait to see our artist's 
creations! 

We are so lucky to be at NCES – St. Anne School and don’t need a leprechaun or four leaf    

clover to know it!  March happenings in the gym include a nets up/volleyball unit, jump ropes, 

fitness stations, and fitness testing for grades 4 and 5.  We utilize the Fitness gram program and 

will be able to compare our Fall scores to our Spring scores to see how we have progressed 

and improved.  It is a great goal-setting tool as well. Spring Break means spring is right around 

the corner – yahoo it’s hard to believe we are in the 3rd quarter of the school year already.  

Time sure flies when you’re having FUN!! 

Phy Ed 
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Timothy M. 3/03 
Josephine K. 3/5 
Jonah L. 3/5  
Amelia S. 3/6 
Lochlyn W. 3/7 
Thomas R. 3/10 
Hayley K. 3/14 
Max M. 3/15 
Adeline V. 3/15 
Paul L. 3/16 
Carter B. 3/21 
Stella J. 3/21 
Xavier M. 3/25 
Tessa S. 3/26 
Camilla H. 3/27 
KeAra B. 3/27 
Peyton O. 3/31 
 

Happy Birthday 

¡Hola!  ¡Es primavera!  It’s Spring!  We are in full learning mode in our Spanish classes.  

Students in Kindergarten continue to work on animals and action verbs.  They are prepar-

ing to read the story La Gallinita Roja (The Little Red Hen.)   First grade is finishing up La 

Oruga Muy Hambrienta (The Very Hungy Caterpillar).  Ask them, ¿Qué comes?  (What 

do you eat?).  Second graders are finishing up Froggy Se Viste (Froggy Gets Dressed).  Ask 

them ¿Qué tiempo hace? (What’s the weather like), and ¿Qué llevas?  (What do you 

wear?)  Third graders are finishing up the story Huevos Verdes con Jamón (Green Eggs 

and Ham.)  Next we will work on telling time.   Fourth graders are working on physical 

descriptions and combining these new words with the family vocabulary we already 

learned!  They will we be able to tell you, “Hay cinco personas en mi familia,” (There are 

five people in my family); we will be able to add, “Mi mama es rubia”  (My mom is 

blonde.).  Finally, fifth graders are focusing on a Panamanian folktale:  Conejito (Little Bun-

ny), about a bunny who outsmarts a number of forest animals who want to eat him.    

Language learning tip of the month: Use context clues!  We use these in reading class to 

help us understand.  They help to make your second language more clear too! 

Spanish News 
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MARCH NEWMAN SCRIP NEWS 

 

Check out the mobile app for scrip on your smart phone:  RaiseRight.  Available in the App Store 
or Google Play.  Use your same log in as the RaiseRight.com website. 
 
New to scrip?  You can set up your account at RaiseRight.com, call us for our enrollment code.   
Check out the instructional video at newmancatholicschools.com, click on scrip. 
 
Volunteer Opportunities:   
The Newman Scrip Program is a non-profit fundraiser families and the Newman system, it is primarily run by volunteers. Call 
the Scrip Office at 715-849-7713 or email us at scrip@newmancatholicschools.com.  .   

   

Kwik Trip Grocery Only Gift Cards now available, in stock @ $20 with a 20% rebate!!!  We also restocked our Kwik 

Trip (NCS) 10% rebate gas gift cards, denominations are $10, $25, $50, $100 and $200. 

 
Gift Card Overstocks:  
Total Wine $25 – 7% rebate 

Happy Moments $25 – 10% rebate 

Papillon’s $10 – 20% rebate  

The following businesses can be special ordered on local scrip order weeks.  Please plan accordingly: 
 

*Bennett Massage Therapy *Brickner’s of Wausau 
*Evolutions In Design  *Northstar Restoration Services 

 

March 2023 SCRIP HOURS 

 
Wednesday Mar. 1 -  Closed 

Thursday Mar. 2 -   8:00-5:00 
Friday Mar. 3 -   Closed  

 
Monday Mar. 6 -   8:00-4:00 
Tuesday Mar. 7-   Closed 

Wednesday Mar. 8 -  Closed 
Thursday Mar. 9 -   8:00-5:00 

Friday Mar. 10 -   Closed 
 
Monday Mar. 13 –   8:00-4:00 
**Local Scrip Order Week** 
Tuesday Mar. 14  -  Closed  
Wednesday Mar. 15 -  Closed 

Thursday Mar. 16 -  8:00-5:00 
Friday Mar. 17 -   Closed 

 
Monday Mar. 20 – Friday Mar. 24 

CLOSED – SPRING BREAK  
 
Monday Mar. 27 -   8:00-4:00 

Tuesday Mar. 28 -  Closed 
Wednesday Mar. 29- Closed 
Thursday Mar. 30 - 8:00-5:00 

Friday Mar. 31 -  Closed 

 
 

Scrip Office phone number: 715-849-7713 
Scrip Office is located at 615 Stark St. Wausau, WI 54403 

scrip@newmancatholicschools.com 

mailto:scrip@newmancatholicschools.com
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NCES: St. Anne March 2023 

Calendar and Lunch Menu 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

       

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

1 

Mass—8:15 

 
Sausage & Egg 

McMuffin 

Hash browns 

Juice & Fruit 

 

 

 

2 
One Fish, Two 

Fish... 

Fish Shapes, Peas 

Potato Wedges 
Goldfish Red fish -

Ocean Sorbet 

3 

 

Spirit Day  

 
Mini Waffle 

Lunchable 

4 

5 6 

 

Beef Meatballs 

& Gravy 

Mashed Potatoes 

Green Beans 

Bread & Butter 

7 

 

Eastern Europe 

Hungarian Chicken 

& Dumpling 

Beets 

 

Grd 5 Ski Trip 

8  

    Mass—8:15 

 
Grilled Chicken 

Alfredo w/ a twist 

Broccoli 

 

Grd 5 Ski Trip 

 

9 

 
Hot Ham & 

Cheese Sandwich 

French Fries 

Baked Beans 

 

Reconciliation 

10 
No School for 

NCS 

Students 

 

Teacher  

n-service  

11 

12 

 

Spring Forward 

 

13 

 

Mini Corn Dogs 

Potato Wedges 

Carrots 

14 

 

Korean Bulgogi 

w/ Brown Rice 

Cabbage Stir Fry 

15 

Mass—8:15 

 

Chicken Sandwich 

Baked Beans 

French Fries 

16 

 
Pancake Sausage 

Bites 

Apple Sauce 

Mixed Vegetables 

17 

Spirit Day 

 

St. Patrick's Day 

 

End Q3  

 
Uncrustable Sack 

Lunch 

18 

19 
Don’t forget to 

attend Mass 

20 

 
No School for 

NCS 

Students 

Spring Vacation 

21 

 

 

 

22 

 

23 

 

24 

 

25 

26 

 

27 

 

Cheese Burger 

Pickles, Onions 

French Fries 

Baked Beans 

28 

 

Chicken Nuggets 

Pasta Salad 

29 

Mass—8:15 

 

Salisbury Steak 
Mashed Potatoes 

& Gravy  

Green Beans 

Peaches 

30 

 

Pepperoni Pizza 

Corn 

31 

 

Fish Sticks 

Potato Wedges 

Carrots 

 
Report Cards 

go Home. 

 


